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From: Brian W 

Sent: Tuesday, 22 May 2018 7:41 AM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Federal re-distribution of Flagstaff Hill, Aberfoyle Park & Happy Valley

Attachments: Electorate change for Flagstaff Hill 220518.odt

To whom it may concern. Attached is my response to this important matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Signed) 

Brian Whinfield 

Colonel (Ret), Lions Member, Volunteer to Paraquad SA and RSPCA 



I strongly disagree with the Labour Party's proposition regarding moving Flagstaff Hill, Aberfoyle 

Park and Happy Valley into a southern electorate. It is not their prerogative to tell me my opinion. 

Apparently, their argument that it is not viable, necessary or preferable to keep these suburbs in 

Boothby. I would wish to see and analyse the science behind their claims, otherwise these are just 

words. I strongly propose that this is a shallow and self-serving position to capture an unwilling 

population group who will then not be represented by their chosen demographic sector. Our 

demography, geography, economic structure and interests vary widely from the southern sector to 

which Labour proposes that we be moved. I reject their proposition out of hand and request that the 

AEC do so too. Our suburbs will not receive adequate or appropriate representation if this move 

goes ahead. I believe that this position is fundamental to the AEC's decision. 

Thank you for your time. Brian Whinfield 




